
 
 
 

  Sidell Agri Services 
  104 N. Chicago St. 
  PO Box 20 
  Sidell, IL  61876 
 
  (217) 288-9441

September 8, 2020 
 
To All Customers 
 
As harvest approaches we would like to take a moment to address the issues facing us this fall.  
At the forefront is the Coronavirus.  As I am sure you can understand, we must take precautions 
to insure the safety and wellbeing of our customers and staff. 
 
Limit Exposure at our facility.  As we receive grain this fall, we will limit the contact between 
drivers and staff, both office and receiving.  We ask that all drivers stay in their trucks when 
dumping grain.  We ask that drivers do not enter the office beyond 3 feet inside the front door.  
We will have a Plexiglas divider to protect both customers and office staff when you receive 
your ticket.  We will continue to have snacks and refreshments, but we will bring those to you 
upon request.  There will be a portable toilet outside for drivers that need to use the restroom.  
When possible, try to coordinate with office and receiving staff VIA phone to try and limit 
personal contact.  At all times, when drivers are outside of their vehicle, masks will be required.  
Masks are available on sight if necessary.  When a customer will need to come into the office to 
review settlements, please call in advance and wear a mask when you come in. 
 
On a brighter note, we will have our new website up and running soon.  It is www.sidellag.com.  
This will have our current cash bids and hours of operation on the homepage.  More content will 
be added at a later date.  Beginning early next year, we will be implementing daily texting for 
any customers who are interested in receiving cash bids via cell or email. 
 
While we are not happy about implementing these restrictions, we do believe it is necessary for 
everyone’s wellbeing.  We appreciate your understanding and together we will see this thru.  If 
you have any questions or concerns, please give us a call to discuss any matter you wish.  We are 
committed to providing the highest quality of service to your farming operation, and we wish 
you and your families a safe and bountiful harvest. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Ty Trisler 
President 
Sidell Agri Services Inc. 


